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Please vote NO.  Being a retired worker who used to be in a union, I still oppose this 

measure. Why? I'm also a homeowner and taxpayer. It is obvious our broke State 

cannot afford it. Plus we would be mainly supporting public union workers who 

typically earn much more than the private sector. Agency after agency tells us they 

cannot help the public and are broke (really?!) but there seems to be money for 

certain "pet projects" and agendas.  


